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SPANISH BOOKS : NEW AND ANTIQUARIAN

Cables and Telegrams 14 F YFIELD ROAD
“Dolphin Oxford”
Telephone : Oxford 57877 OXFORD

15th May 1954

P. Russell-Gebbet, Esqg.
The University
Nottingham

Dear Mr. Russell-Gebbett,
Thank you very much for your
letter of before yesterday.

I don't think I can add anything to the circular
letter, which seems to me admirable. Perhaps 1 should not
give so much emphasis that the purpose of the society is
among other things for the furtherance of teaching Cgtalan
at the Universities. I think this will come by itself, and I
would suggest . therefore that you leave the reference on the
first paragraph, but delete the one on the last one. I am ‘
only suggesting this because it might frighten people not u//’
directly concerned with teaching.

I do hope you get some response from Dr. Batista,
as you should.

I congratulate you on having made a start, and if
I can be of further assitance, please let me know. If I had
a few copies of the circular, I would distribute them. Some 25
should be sufficient for the moment, for those whom I suspect
you might not have their address.

Yours sincerely,




